
TOWN OF EAST SPENCER 
“Home of Heritage and Promise” 

 

                          March 2022 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

 

The next Town Hall meeting will take place 

on Monday March 7th, 2022 at 6:30pm 

 

Vehicle Taxes 

Everyone should check to ensure that their 

vehicle taxes are being sent to the Town of 

East Spencer and not the City of Salisbury. 

Please check your registration and your tax 

bill to ensure you are not paying the wrong 

municipality.  

 

Bulk Trash Collection 

Residents are encouraged to call the Town 

Hall to schedule a bulk pick up. This is the 

only way to ensure your bulk items are 

collected and not sitting in front of your 

home for several days. 

 

Do not drop bulk items within the 

community, this is called illegal dumping. 

The only area to place your bulk items for 

pickup is in front of your home. 

 

Meet the Administrator 

 

The meeting will take place on March 9th, 

2022 at 6:00pm. Meeting will take place at 

the Town Hall and all are welcomed. This is 

an opportunity to ask and discuss any issue 

directly with the Town Administrator. 

 

NEW ATM OPERATING 

 

The new ATM at the corner of Weant and 

Long St. is fully operational and ready for 

use. 

 

 

 

Council Retreat Update 

The Mayor and Council held their annual 

retreat last week and below are some of the 

items that will be pursued in next year’s 

budget: 

• Police Body Cam 

• Police Cars 

• Mini Excavator 

The Council also had a discussion about 

building a new municipal complex building 

that would house Administration, Police, 

and Fire. 

If you would like more information about 

the meeting, please contact Town Hall and 

speak with the Administrator. 

Committee Members Needed 

 

Help serve your community by serving on a 

community board. We need members within 

the community and the extraterritorial 

jurisdiction to serve on boards. If you would 

like to serve, please contact Town Hall at 

704-636-7111. 

 

Reminders   

Just a reminder that pouring grease 

down the drain is not a good practice. This 

will clog your drain and cost you money to 

repair. 

 

Upcoming Activities 

 

All meetings take place at the Town Hall. 

 

March 7th @ 6:30pm Council Meeting 

March 9th @ 6:00pm Meet the Admin 

 

 

Please come out and participate in these 

events.   


